
Welcome to 

El Museo del Barrio! 

 
We are located on 5th Avenue between 104th and 105th 

Street, in Manhattan.



 

This is the entrance to El Museo del Barrio: 

 



You’ll enter into our lobby: 

 
Our name is in Spanish. In English, it means “The Museum of the Neighborhood”. 

 



When you enter El Museo, you’ll meet Will, our Head 
of Security. 

 



Caridad works at the Coat Check. When you come in, you’ll leave 
your coat, backpack, food, and umbrella with her. She may have 

you put your stuff in a big blue bin. 

 



Your educator will meet with you in the lobby. 
Together, you’re going to look at art and possibly 

make art. 

 



Then, you will walk to the Café. Here, we will look at 
the 3 Kings puppets. 

 



In order to keep everyone safe in the museum let’s 
follow these rules: 

In the museum we should: 

1.   We should stay together with our group 
2. We should speak in quiet voices 
3. We should listen to the educator 
4. We will have fun! 

 

In the museum we should not: 

1.    Please do not touch the art work 

 



After the Café, we might come upstairs to our 
classroom, which we call El Taller. 

 
If we go up to El Taller, we will make some art with 

our educator. 



After having fun with our educator, let’s help them 
clean up the art making materials. 

 

You can take your art work home with you and keep 
making art with your family! 



 

 

Thank you for coming to El 
Museo del Barrio!  

 

We hope to see you again 
soon! 

!


